
 

     

 

 

Welcome to the Eta Sigma Phi page at Hunter College! 

After a long hiatus, Hunter’s Alpha Theta Chapter of Eta Sigma Phi, 

established in 1928, is active again! 

Eta Sigma Phi is the national undergraduate honor society for students of ancient 

Greek and Latin. The purposes of Eta Sigma Phi are "to develop and promote 

interest in classical study among the students of colleges and universities; to 

promote closer fraternal relationship among students who are interested in classical 

study, including inter-campus relationship; to engage generally in an effort to 

stimulate interest in classical study, and in the history, art, and literature of ancient 

Greece and Rome." 

For more information about the national organization, visit its website at: 

http://department.monm.edu/classics/esp/  

For more information about Eta Sigma Phi at Hunter, please contact the faculty 

adviser, Professor Ronnie Ancona:  rancona@hunter.cuny.edu 
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